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To: Doris McConnell 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tree Code
Sensitivity: Normal
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Doris,
I implore you to vote to enact the amendment
requiring permits for removal of trees of 24” dbh
or more.  You know the reasons, I won't repeat them here.
Ann Erickson
Neighbor, citizen, tax payer, 40 year resident, Certified Wildlife Habitat Steward
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